
College of Engineering 
Classified Employee Excellence in Service Award

The MSU College of engineering received numerous nominations for the College of Engineering’s Classified 
employee Award for Excellence, which recognizes exemplary service or contribution to the Department, College 
or to the University.  One recipient will be selected and received a $500.00 Lump Sum Bonus at the College’s 
Annual Awards Ceremony May 3rd, 2017.

The Award is open to all classified staff members who are eligible for consideration.  According to the MUS Pay 
Plan, in order to qualify for a Lump Sum Bonus, an individual must have demonstrated exceptional performance in 
all of the following areas:

Effort Consistency Quality 
In addition, the individual must have demonstrated exceptional performance in one of the following areas:  
Quantity, Originality, Cost Savings/Revenue Generation, Efficiency, or Life Safety/Safety of Working Conditions.  

Michelle Woodbury is the Accountant for the Mechanical & Industrial Engineering Department and this years 
worthy recipient of the College of Engineering’s Classified Employee Excellence in Service Award!  

Congratulations Michelle!

Michelle Woodbury
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